
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/29/2017 3:32:09 PM
Subject: Judiciary Subcommittee Meeting on S.217 Tomorrow

Good afternoon,
 
The Lieutenant Governor is testifying tomorrow morning at 9:30 on S.217, the Personhood Act. He would appreciate 
if a copy of the video could be sent to him, through me, so that we can share it on our social media. I understand that 
LSA handles all filmed sessions, so I was just hoping it would be possible to get a copy or a link to that feed I would 
very much appreciate it.
 
Thank you for your help,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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